Bob Francis <bfrancis@belleisiefl.gov>

Fwd: Budget Committee

Yolanda Quiceno <yquiceno@belieislefl.gov> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 9:03 AM
To: Bob Francis <bfrancis@belleislefl.gov>

For Review and consideration

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Nate Davenport <nathin davenport@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Feb 5, 2022 at 9:58 PM

Subject: Budget Committee

To: Yolanda Quiceno <yquiceno@beleisiefl.gov>

Yolanda,

| spoke with Ed Gold and he stated their is an opening on the Budget Committee. | am interested in being involved with the
committee. | believe that | have experience that would be beneficial to the committee and our city. Here is some information
about me:

1) | am a partner at a CPA firm (MSL CPA & Advisors)

2) | have experience auditing Governmental entities (cities, counties, school boards, and special districts)

3) | am a member of the Florida Government Finance Officers Association

4) | would like to help our city and my fellow Belle Isle neighbors out and represent my neighbors

5) | grew up in Belle Isle and returned to Belle Isle 3 years ago when the opportunity presented itself. | am from Bl and want to
see the city prosper and grow

6) | am a CPA, have a bachelors in accounting from UCF and a Masters in Accounting from FAU

If you need additional information please just let me know

Nate Davenport
407-267-4998

Sent from my iPhone

Yolanda Quiceno, CMC-City Clerk

City of Belle Isle

1600 Nela Avenue

Belle Isle, FL 32809

Tel: 407-851-7730

Email: yauicenci@belieisief gov

{Please update your contacts with my new email address)



